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                 NRC INTRODUCES NEW VERSION OF ADAMS
BASED ON PUBLIC COMMENT, OPERATIONAL EXPERIENCE

 The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has enhanced its Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS) to better meet the requirements of the public as well as to incorporate
the benefits of the operational experience it has gained.   

The new software, ADAMS 3.3, provides system users with several new features and upgrades.  
These include simplified on-line ordering, which allows members of the public to mark documents from
a search, select either a paper or CD-ROM format and then send their request via e-mail to the agency�s
Public Document Room copy service.   

Other system enhancements are increased printing speed for members of the public who
download documents from ADAMS at home or the office, a single print icon for PDF files, and a
procedure for public users to choose different �Report� formats for lists of ADAMS documents that
include �packages,� which are comprised of cover or transmittal letters with attachments. 

 For more information on the new ADAMS enhancements, please contact Thomas Smith at
 301-415-7204, or toll-free at 1-800-368-5642, e-mail TES@nrc.gov .  
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